From ; OFFICE OF THE DEAN

To : ALL CONCERNED
Date : June 23, 2023
Subject i CELEBRATION of Eid’l Adha or THE FEAST OF SACRIFICE

In CELEBRATION of Eid’l Adha or THE FEAST OF SACRIFICE, please be
informed that summer classes will be suspended on JUNE 28, 2023

(Wednesday).

Classes resume on June 29, 2023 (Thursday).

For your guidance and information.
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